
ANDERSON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
PETITIONS AND DISTRIBUTION OF LITERATURE POLICY 

 
Anderson Public Library recognizes that the presentation of petitions and the distribution 
of literature by individuals and groups is a fundamental right protected by the First 
Amendment. However, the library also upholds the right of its customers and employees 
to enter and leave the library safely, without being impeded or unduly hindered. As a 
result, no petitioning or leafleting is allowed inside the library or on library property at 
any time. 
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